
 MINUTES GFSS PAC MEETING                 May 18, 2010 
 

Attendance:  Scott Stewart, Yvonne Johnston, Kelly Fitzpatrick, Natalie Strukoff, Louise 

Popoff, Teresa Rezansoff 

 

Business Discussed: 

Minimum number of PAC meetings per school year to be 5. 

First meeting to be held Sept.21, 2010 

Following meeting dates to be decided at the Sept. meeting 

A committee consisting of Natalie S, Yvonne J. Cindy S, Christie W, and Kelly F will 

meet to decide the recipients of the 4 $475.00 PAC Scholarships, as well as make 

recommendations on expenditures of the 2010/2011 school year gaming funds. 

GFSS to be down 4.5 staffing positions for next year 

Two of the teachers leaving have positions at other schools in the district 

Laura Matheson is going to Perley, and Mr. Glenville is going to Midway 

Terry Nuyten is off on sick leave. 

School numbers for next year are expected to be down. We have 105 grads leaving the 

school and at this time it looks like only 65 grade 7’s moving up to grade 8 

Due to cutbacks our Drama Dept. as well as our woodworking class are only going to be 

during one semester. 

Tablet laptops expected to be fully linked up to all classrooms by Sept. Objective is to 

create a more interactive classroom by engaging our students better, as well as making it 

easier to hook into projects. 

Yvonne asked if there were any further details regarding the School offering a drivers Ed. 

course 

Timetables are expected to be out by mid June. 

Grad to be held on June 26th 

 

 

 


